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May 6, 2025

Re: IE21.4 - Transitioning Towards Zero-Emission Outdoor Power
Equipment

Members of the Infrastructure and Environment Committee,

Don Valley West for Environmental Action is a group of Ward 15 residents working to build
a greener, sustainable future for Don Valley West through community engagement and
education. 

We strongly support a total ban of 2-stroke gas engine powered outdoor equipment
as described in option B. 

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Jonathan Dostrovsky
On behalf of Don Valley West for Environmental Action
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